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INTRODUCTION

The number of foreign residents of
Kagawa prefecture has been rising steadily
due to increased international exchange and
globalization of the economy. It is therefore
imperative to create a society that fosters
mutual respect for different cultures,
languages and customs and that ensures
peaceful coexistence among all residents of
Kagawa.

In 1992, I-PAL published “Welcome to
Kagawa”, a multilingual guidebook, to
provide essential information on daily living
to foreign residents. Subsequent changes in
lifestyle, and particularly the development
and spread of information technology, neces-
sitated an updated version. In response to
this need, “The Daily Life Library” was
published in 2009 and made available in five
languages. In July 2012, the government of
Japan introduced a new residency manage-
ment system for foreigners, which meant
further updating was needed. We strove to
make this edition of The Daily Living
Library easy to read and understand and
hope that it will more closely serve the
needs of foreign residents in Kagawa.

We have concentrated especially on
information that we hope will be of use to
foreign residents who have not been in
Kagawa very long, as well as on aspects of
life that can present special difficulties
regardless of one’s length of residence. We
hope that it will also be useful for Japanese
citizens in their daily interactions with
foreign residents and that it will contribute
to the promotion of multiculturalism in
Kagawa.

Kagawa International Exchange Association



